
Dear Editor,

Thank you for your decision letter and advice on our manuscript (Manuscript NO.:

61462, Case Report) entitled “Large-cell neuroendocrine carcinoma arising in the

endometrium: a case report and review of the literature”. We have revised the

manuscript accordingly, and all amendments are indicated by red font in the revised

manuscript. In addition, our point-by-point responses to the comments are listed

below this letter.

This revised manuscript has been edited and proofread by Medjaden Inc..

We hope that our revised manuscript is now acceptable for publication in your

journal.

Yours sincerely,

Ying Du

Corresponding author
Email: duying0309@163.com



Specific Comments to Authors: Authors reported a case with LCNEC of

endometrium. This case report was well-written. In present case, she was treated with

paclitaxel liposome and carboplatin, although etoposide and cisplatin is usually

selected. The treatment results of present case should be described, and the treatment

selection should be discussed.

Response: Thank you for your comment. The patient received four cycles of adjuvant

chemotherapy with paclitaxel liposome (240 mg) and lobaplatin (50 mg). The mention

of carboplatin in the original manuscript was an error, which has been corrected.

Appropriate text has been included in the Outcomes and Follow-up (Page 6) and

Discussion sections of the revised manuscript (from Page 8, Lines 29-30 to Page 9,

Lines 1-5 ).
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